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COMMENTS ON THE UNFPA DRAFT COUNTRY PROGRAMME DOCUMENT FOR INDONESIA 

 

Second regular session 2025 

Comments by Germany UNFPA country/regional office response to comments 

Germany supports the proposed CPD for Indonesia, and especially 

appreciates the focus on improving the quality of maternal and newborn 

care, including EmONC, through strengthening the competencies of 

midwives. Furthermore, Germany appreciates the focus on reducing 

violence and harmful practices committed against women and girls, as a 

key pathway to increasing gender equality. 

UNFPA thanks Germany for the kind comments and extends 

appreciation for reviewing the new country programme for 

Indonesia. UNPFA Indonesia is looking forward to 

strengthening cooperation with Germany in these important 

initiatives, notably in improving the quality of maternal care, 

reducing violence against women and girls, and ending 

harmful practices.  
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